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Upcoming fund raising 
events 
 
Raising money to help support 
school activities is a big part of 
the Parent Council and last 
year we managed to raise £ 
xxx. This term we will have a 
sponsored event for the 
children to take part in, the 
Bags2school collection of old 
clothing and textiles and the 
book fair at the Open 
Afternoon. We are always 
looking for new ideas so 
please come along to the AGM 
and get involved. 

Parent Council AGM 
 
The AGM will be on the 19th September at 7pm 
in the School.  
 
All parents are welcome to come along to the 
meeting whether it is just to listen to what is being 
discussed or join the Parent Council. 
 
Remember. This is your council. Have your say. 
 

 
Road Safety 
 
You will all have noticed the new entrance to the 
school playground that keeps the children away 
from the taxies and buses that are using the drop 
off zone in the car park. This is a much safer 
entrance for the children and we are really 
pleased that council have made this change. You 
can help keep it safer by following the following 
simple rules: 
 - don't stop your car in the bus stop, its very 
dangerous and also illegal; 
- don't park in the school car park unless you 
have permission from Mrs Hope; 
- dont stop on the zig zags. 
 
 
 
 

Park and Stride 
Our Park and Stride Point is located at the Bent Recreation Area 
where we would like parents to park if you do need to bring the 
car. Children love using the park and stride and it helps reduce 

congestion around the school gate. 
Thank you very much for your support 

 


